Dear Member (s),

 
EPCES in association with Grant Thornton Bharat LLP is organizing an Interactive Webinar to highlight the recent updates under Goods and Services Tax and resolving queries of members in relation to the same.
 
Enclosed below is the invitation and link to join the Webinar.
 
We request you to make it convenient to attend the same.
 

 
Thanks & Regards,
 
Team EPCES

